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September 21, 2023 

 

E-Learning  
 
The District proposes to convene a small working group to construct a plan for e-learning days.  
With the potential for weather events arriving in the near future, having this plan completed in a 
timely planner is a positive for parents, students, employees and administration. 
  
The District proposes a working group comprised of four (4) individuals each from SPFE and the 
District to work on this and, when complete, jointly present to the larger group. 
 
 
 
 
  
 


